
 

OCTOBER 26 

OPEN HOUSE 
Interested in learning more about air quality? 

Bring your questions and join our discussion about the Peace River 

Area air monitoring program. Everyone welcome. 

PRAMP is a not-for-profit society bringing together community, 

industry, and local and provincial government representatives to 

monitor and report on air quality in the Peace River Area. 

 

Peace River Area 

Monitoring 

Program 

Open House 

──── 

Join us!  

October 26, 2017 

5:00 – 8:00 pm 

──── 

Java Domain 

10107 100 Street  

Peace River 

──── 

5:00 pm 

Light Supper 

──── 

5:30 – 6:00 pm 

Presentation 

For more info: 

Karla Reesor 

Executive Director 

403.807.2995 

karla@prampairshed.ca 
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